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Monday 12th September 2022 

 
Phonics – What’s it all about?  

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our first parent session of the year 
focusing on Phonics.  
 
This session will take place at 9am on Friday 23rd September. 
 
This informal session will give you the skills to be able to confidently 
support your child develop their reading and writing through phonics. The 
session will consist of a 15 minute presentation by Mrs Leaver followed 
by at least 15 minutes exploring phonics with your child through fun 
activities. There will also be the opportunity to ask any questions you may 
have. 
 
If you would like to attend however are unable due to time or travel  
constraints we welcome you to join via Teams. If you would like this 
option, please contact the office on 0191 433400 to be sent the link. 
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hestitate to contact 
myself of your child’s class tacher.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Leaver 
Reading Co-ordinator/ Early Years Lead 
 
 
 


